
 

 

 

No. 692  
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Burgoyne to the Minister for Territory Families: 
 

Back on Track Program 
 

1. How many children that have been undertaking the Back on Track 

program in the last 12 months have ended up in detention? 

 
Please provide the data for the 12 months to 30 September 2023. 

 

 
The Department is unable to calculate the number of children who enter 
detention while undertaking a Back on Track Program, as client data for the 
Back on Track activity cannot currently be integrated with Northern Territory 
Police, Court and Detention Centre data to provide this level of reporting. 

 

 

 

 


